

NAME:.....



FINAL TEST

TEENS 4

A. Read the passage and answer the questions. (30)
THE BEGINNING OF THE FOOTBALL WORLD CUP



Jules Rimet was a French football administrator and third President of FIFA. He was the one who had the initiative of starting the FIFA World Cup in 1930. He decided to play the first cup in Uruguay because the sport was very popular in South America. But European teams thought travelling to Uruguay was too much. They had to travel by boat and the tournament plus the journey took three complete months. So, many decided not to take part. It was the only time the Cup didn't need qualification because all the countries affiliated to the FIFA were invited and only had to confirm their participation. The countries that took part included Uruguay, Argentina, Brazil, Bolivia, Chile, Mexico, Paraguay, Peru, the USA, France, Belgium, Romania and Yugoslavia. So, only thirteen countries played the Cup and seven of them were South American! The winner of the 1930 FIFA World Cup was Uruguay, and Argentina came second. Four years later, the World Cup was held in Italy because European countries wanted to participate but not to travel long distances. So, Uruguay didn't compete as a sign of protest, becoming the only champion that hasn't defended its title in the next cup. After the France World Cup in 1938, the tournament stopped until the Second World War finished. The FIFA committee met again in 1946 in Luxembourg, but they couldn't fix a quick date for the next football cup, which had to wait until 1950. Since then, the Football World Cup has never been interrupted again.

1. What did Rimet do in 1930?

2. Why was the first World Cup in Uruguay?

3. How many countries participated in the first World Cup?

4. Where did the second World Cup take place?

5. What happened after the 1938 World Cup?

B. Fill in the blanks with words from the box. There are four extra words which you do not need to use.

AFTER	BUT	INTERESTING	JUST
KNEW	KNOWN	MORE	MOST
SAID	SINCE	THESE	TOLD
	WHICH	WHO	

The life of a top children's author David Walliams is a man of many talents.

Before, he was 1 _____ as one of the main actors in the British comedy

series Little Britain. 2 _____ now, especially with children, he is

probably more famous as a bestselling author. In fact, some now say that he

is the UK's 3 _____ successful children's writer, having sold 2.8 million

copies of his first books in five years. Walliams started acting at school. Then he went to university and 4 _____ that he joined the National Youth Theatre. There he met Matt Lucas 5 _____ became his partner in the Little Britain series in 2003. But it was in 2008 that he signed a contract to write two children's books. The second of 6 _____ two books, Mr Stink, won the People's Book Prize in 2010. The books were so popular that he continued writing. When he isn't acting or writing, Walliams has an 7 _____ hobby. He swims, but not just in his local swimming pool. In 2006, he swam from England to France to raise money for charity. 8 _____ then he's also swum about 225 kilometres of the River Thames. When he finished, he 9 _____ reporters: 'I think I've 10 _____ swum the length of the Thames! I feel quite tired. I think a bath is the only water I want to see for quite a while.'

C. Choose the correct option to complete the exchanges below.

1- A: I can't play tennis today, sorry.

- a- What fun!
- b- What a pity.
- c- I hope not.

2- A: I'm interested in sports.

- a- Of course not!
- b- A little bit.
- c- Me too!

3- A: Why don't we go to the beach tomorrow?

a- Yes, we do.

b- OK, I'd like that.

c- That's right.

4- A: We've won first prize in the competition.

a- Congratulations!

b- Good idea!

c- Good luck!

5- A: Do you want to see the football match?

a- No problem.

b- Of course.

c- I don't mind.

D. Fill in the blanks with the correct tense of the verbs:

- Paul _____ (go) to school every day at 9:00.
- Last year there _____ (not/be) any good films.
- What did you say? I _____ (not / understand)
- He _____ (read) four books so far this year.
- Look at those black clouds. It _____ rain.
- I predict that this film _____ (win) an award.
- The grandmother _____ (tell) the little girl a story and she _____ (fall) asleep.
- The family _____ (watch) TV when the phone _____ (ring).
- Alan _____ (eat) while I _____ (do) my homework.
- I _____ (go) to San Francisco tomorrow.

WRITING

E. Choose ONE of the following subjects and write about 100 words.

1- A BLOG ENTRY: Write a blog entry about a film you like. You may include the following information: • The title of the film • What kind of film it is • What you like about this film in particular • General comments on the plot, main characters, etc. • Who else you think would enjoy watching this film.

2- AN EMAIL:

Write an email to a friend telling him/her about your life and routines during the pandemic 2020. Include your plans for the future when the pandemic ends.

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....